





Brothers and Sisters,






 
Many inquiries are being made concerning how and when folks get paid Administrative pay from the USPS.  Vance Zimmerman has provided the following clarification:
 
The Administrative pay is for up to 14 days but certainly can be for less if the employee is cleared to return to work. 
 
An employee is entitled to Administrative pay for the following reasons.  
 
1. CDC Quarantines an individual 
2. Health Department Quarantines an individual
3. When a Postal Service OHNA directs an employee to self-quarantine.  In the event a Doctor recommends Quarantine of an individual who demonstrates symptoms, pending test results or presumed positive the employee should contact the OHNA and provide the doctors medical information.  The OHNA will then make the decision. 
 
If an employee decides they are not comfortable being at work and has no symptoms they will not be eligible for the Administrative pay.
 
Hope this is helpful 
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Thank you
In Solidarity, 
 
Stay safe, practice healthy living and good hygiene 
 
AJ Jones
Eastern Region Coordinator
American Postal Workers Union

